
Congratulations,
Bridget Drain! 
The Walker SPED 

teacher is one of only 
11 winners nationally  

of the Outstanding 
Special Education 

Teacher Award from 
the National 

Association of Special 
Education Teachers



Congratulations, 
Bianca Johnson! 
Our family and community 

engagement coordinator 
received a scholarship 

through the Bureau of Justice 
Assistance to receive her 
Certificate in Restorative 
Justice Facilitation and 

Leadership at the University of 
San Diego.



Congratulations, 
Dr. Jeannie 

Pfautz! 
Our ESL specialist won a travel 
fellowship from the U.S. State 

Department to participate in a project 
in the Philippines this summer. For 

two weeks in July, Dr. Pfautz worked 
with Filipino researchers and teachers 

on a project relating to English 
language and literacy.




